
 

   
    
 

EYFS Class 1 Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 4th December 2020 

Reminders and other info: 

 Children need to bring a water bottle to 

school every day.     

 Children need to bring book bags to school 

every day. 

 Make sure children are dressed for cold 

weather. (Hats, gloves and warm coats) 
 

 Remember to sign reading diaries so we know children have practised 

their reading at home. Books will not be changed if they haven’t been 

shared at home. 

 

For photos of our learning in school please visit the class 1 webpage and go 

to the gallery. http://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/class-1 send your home 

learning photos and weekend news to newintake2020@hotmail.com 

 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 

Mrs Owen and Mrs Edwards 

This week… 
 We have had a very busy week investigating the Gingerbread Man. He had sent us 

postcards of where he was hiding, one from Tesco and one from Church! Even his friend 

Jingles the elf hadn’t seen him anywhere! 

 Jingles suggested we make some gingerbread friends to try and encourage him to come 

home. So we did, but when our cook took them out of the oven, they were GONE! Our 

gingerbread people had run away too! 

 We made traps to catch them and searched outside, but on Thursday we found some 

clues which took us on a treasure hunt. This led us to the Gingerbread Man! And Jingles 

and our tasty gingerbread friends. 

 In maths we have been practising Christmas counting songs.  

 In phonics we have learnt new sounds j, v, w. 

 We had 4 challenges in our challenge diaries this week and those who completed all 4 will 

go into the raffle to win challenge champion! 

 

Next week… 

 We will be doing lots of Christmas crafts. 

 In maths we will be introduced to number 6 and working on more simple additions. 

 In phonics we will be learning sounds y, z, zz 

 

 

 

 

Diary: 
 School closes on 

Friday 18th 

December 3.15pm. 

We reopen on 

Monday 4th January. 

 

 Christmas Lunch 11th 

December (please 

remember to pre-

order)  

 

  Panto afternoon – 

11th December. 

(virtual panto for 

the whole school) 

 

 EYFS Christmas 

Party afternoon – 

17th December. 
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